
 

 

Summer Term 2024 – After School Dance Club for years 3-6 – Wednesdays 3.20pm – 4.15pm 
 
I am very pleased to confirm that dance club will be returning in the summer term for children in 
years 3,4, 5 & 6 at Preston Primary. 
 

This term we excited to offer the opportunity once again to perform on the big stage at Westlands, 
this time in the ALL STARS dance show on Friday 5th July. 
 
The Summer term consists of 10 sessions at a cost of £45 (£4.50 per session) - dates as follows: 
 
First half term: Wednesday 24th April and 1st , 8th, 15th & 22nd May 
Second half term: Wednesday 5th, 12th & 19th June and 3rd & 10th July 
(PLEASE NOTE NO CLUB RUNNING WEDNESDAY 26TH JUNE). 
 
Bookings will be via online only. You can book and pay via the website: 
 
https://www.kerihilldance.co.uk/register/  Please select ‘Preston Dance Club’ and fill out the online 
booking form and proceed to payment via ‘Stripe’ which is a safe and secure process. If you are 
unable to use this process for whatever reason, please contact me to discuss an alternative way. 
 
Please book early to secure your child's place as this will be booked up on a first come first serve 
basis. The website will not allow you to book if there are no available places. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on my details below. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Keri Hill & Tia Matthews 
 

Keri Hill Dance 

07843226219 – studio@kerihilldance.co.uk 
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